
Series of flute workshops 2025-2026

Led by Anne Heemskerk, in collaboration with Greenland Music 

Location 
Greenland Fishery, 29 Bridge Street PE30 5AB King’s Lynn


Last Sunday of each month — 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
Sunday 28 September 2025

Sunday 26 October 2025

Sunday 30 November 2025

     (No workshop in December) 
Sunday 25 January 2026

Sunday 22 February 2026

Sunday 29 March 2026

Sunday 26 April 2026

Sunday 31 May 2026

Sunday 28 June 2026


For who? 
We welcome individuals of all musical backgrounds. You don't need prior experience in your flute 
journey: what matters most is your passion and eagerness to learn, anyone who is passionate 
about making music!


What to expect? 
Our workshops will focus on group creative flute music: how improvise, create, improve our flute 
skills and make music as a group together. It will develop your leadership and confidence as a 
musician and will be a chance to learn new skills, meet new people, and get involved with 
professional musicians.

Anne Heemskerk (and Stevie Wishart occasionally) will guide you through exercises that not only 
enhance your musical skills but also develop your leadership and confidence as a musician.


How to apply? 
There is no pre-booking required.

You do not need to attend all Sundays.

Just come along and bring your flute. You can also listen if you wish.

To support the work of Greenland Music and their musicians, we ask a fee of £8 per session.


ABOUT Greenland Music 
Greenland Music is a project (soon to be a charity) based at the Grade II* listed Greenland Fishery building in King's Lynn, now home to 
the composer and improviser Stevie Wishart.  Inspired by ways to revive and celebrate this special building, the project exists to build a 
creative eco-system around  composition and early and contemporary music by listening to nature and thinking about how we can 
sustain it. 
This includes occasional concerts and collaborations with other composers and musicians in the Greenland Fishery Music Room, a 
micro-venue within the Fishery building. 

NB Regretfully there is currently no lift or wheelchair access to the first floor Music Room 
There is plentiful parking at the Boal Street pay-and-display car park next to Greenland Fishery.

Information 
Mail: annelouise.heemskerk@gmail.com

Web: www.anneheemskerk.com OR https://www.steviewishartmusic.com/greenland-music.html
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